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14th December 2020 
 

Years 5 and 6 – Physical Education 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

As you are aware, Year 5 and 6 classes have been allocated two afternoons for physical education (PE) 

each week. As you may have noticed, it is sometimes difficult to fit two PE lessons in each week due to 

the weather, other curriculum demands or available space. Therefore, some weeks your child may only 

have one PE lesson.  

 

Where possible, we will endeavour to get the children outside for physical activity as much as possible 

but there will be occasions when this is not possible. Please could we ask that you still send your child 

into school in their full PE kits on their two allocated days.  

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Miss S Cartwright  

Years 5 and 6 Assistant Head  


